
 

Memorandum for 
Public Notice 

 
 
TO:  City Clerk  
 
FROM: Julie Nash 

 
DATE: December 10, 2018 
 
RE: December meeting canceled 
 
 
The December meeting of the Downtown River/High Streets Development 
Committee scheduled for Friday, December 14th is canceled 
 
Please note 2019 meetings will be scheduled on-demand and dates TBD 
 
For questions, please contact: 
 
Julie Nash 
203-783-3230 
jnash@ci.milford.ct.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: MIS 

City of Milford 
70 West River Street, Milford, CT 06460 

Phone  203 783-3230, FAX  203 878-7394 
website  www.ci.milford.ct.us 
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